Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: jffinen@arcatafire.org

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2011 8:19 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: Emergency Responder Health Monitoring and Surveilance

First I would like to apologize for making comments in the blind. I have not read the document, as I just
found it today, however have a potential suggestion. I do not know whether or not it is addressed in the
document. It is my impression from the synopsis that this is intended to address large scale events, and I
would suggest that it also cover day to day routine operations/events that all of us deal with throughout
the day/week/month/year/career. I would like to see something such as, or exactly the New York Rescue
Workers Detoxification Project as a component of this document, as well as for all Emergency service
personnel, regardless of participation in a large event. If you have any questions for me feel free to e-
mail me or call my cell at 530-368-0176. Thanks for taking the time to review my suggestion.

Jonathan Finen

Firefighter

Arcata Fire Protection District
631 9th Street

Arcata, CA 95521
707.825.2000

ifinen@arcatafire.org
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